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From: Donald Cook [Donald.Cook@easternhealth.ca]
Sent:  Tuesday, June 05, 2007 8:03 AM

To: mmendes@mtsinai.on.ca

Subject: ER/PR's for QA

Hi Maria

Since April we have sent up some ER/PR’s for QA purposes.We have not yet received the results.Could you
advise me of the status of these.

Thanks

Dr.Cook

12/8/2007





